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School of Gymnastics 

 

What a welcome to March – The snow and ice has caught many of us out. The roads where so dangerous, 

but well done for all parents for getting your children to their classes. We do apologise that there may 

have been different coaches taking the classes, hopefully everything will be back to normal soon. 

 

 

Regarding the weather we received many calls regarding opening/running/classes. We have many 

avenues to inform all our members, this is by posting on our Website, Facebook and emails. Please 

can I ask that you make sure you check all our social media sites and emails so that you can keep up 

to date with latest information. If you are not receiving emails please log into your Paysubs account 

and check your email address 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DROPPING & PICKING UP OFF 

CHILDREN 
It has come to our attention that some children are 

being dropped off early for their gymnastics class. 

Can I remind you that our Duty of Care is from the 

time they are recorded on the register. Please do not 

leave your child in the building unsupervised, if we 

need to evacuate for any reason we are only aware 

off the gymnasts who have signed in, therefore you 

are still responsible for them. 

 

I must also point out that when your child’s session 

finishes you must come in and collect them, we will 

not allow them to leave unattended or with another 

child under the age of 18 years.  If you child is old 

enough to walk home we will only allow this to 

happen if we have written consent from their parent / 

guardian. 

 

We apologise if you think this 

unnecessary but we have a ‘Duty of 

Care’ for your children. 

 

 

 

 

EASTER Gym Camp 
The dates for our Easter Gym Camp’s have now been 

released and can be booked via our Web Site. If you 

are member please book via your Paysubs account. 

Just login in and go through into Events. 

 

Tuesday 3rd , Wednesday 4th , Friday 6th April, 

Tuesday 10th April, Wednesday 11th April and 

Friday 13th April 

 

£21 all day including lunch 

£11 half day either morning or afternoon 

 
Wednesday gym camps only run in the afternoon 

(1 – 4pm) £11 for children 5 years an over,  

 

Children 3-4 years are welcome for 2 hours (1.30 – 3.30pm) 

£7.50 

 

Please book early to avoid disappointment. 
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We post updates daily so for the latest club info please go to our 

Facebook page.   

 

 

 

BADGE Classes 
 

 

Gymnasts work really hard in all our recreational 

classes from  

Pre-school Mini who work theme badges 

Junior classes which work the Pre-school 1st, 2nd 

and 3rd Badges  

Bronze, Silver & Gold classes work very hard to 

complete their Badges 8 down to 1. 

 

We now have gymnasts who moved onto Bronze 

Fitness.  

Keep up the great work 

 

Congratulations 

 

 

COMMENTS 
 

At Harlequin we are always planning to 

achieve the best for our gymnasts by 

supporting progressions with new ideas to 

reach the final skills. 

 

We welcome feedback by gymnasts and 

parents. If you would like to have a say 

please leave a comment, with your name 

and contact number, we will answer you 

personally. 

We are here for gymnasts, parents and coaches. If you need to speak to us please 

contact either.. 

Harlequin Welfare Officers 

 
 Kelly Billington Dawn Thurgood Natalie Stringer 

 07854 375577 07815 542069 07852 237966 

Email:  harlequinwelfareteam@gmail.com 

COLD NIGHTS 
Please can we ask that all children make 

sure that when leaving the gym they put on 

suitable clothing to keep warm. 
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